
 

 

 

 

 

         4/11/24 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Next week is National Science week. St John Bosco Community College will run 

a variety of Scientific events in school and will attend events in UL during this 

week.  

On Wednesday 13th November, first year students will attend Ugly Animals 

Roadshow. This is a celebration and exploration of the incredible biology of the 

animal kingdom’s most monstrous. What adaptations make them amazing? 

How did such hideous creatures evolve in the first place? The show features 

videos, demonstrations and lots and lots of audience participation. 

Tickets are free to this event however students do need to pay for transport to 

and from UL. The cost of travel is 10 Euro per student, payable on way to pay 

by Tuesday 12th November latest. Students are asked to bring a packed lunch. 

Students will leave school at 11.15am and return for last class, so students will 

need all books and copies for last class.  

 

Kind Regards  

Margaret Walsh  

Science Teacher 


